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September 17, 2018
To Our Customers:

Due to a tariff that was implemented in August on a key raw material used in our
mold/water resistant panels, effective with shipments on and after Monday, October 15%,
2018, USG will increase its prices on mold/ water resistant wallboard products.

e The wallboard increase includes all Sheetrock® brand Mold Tough® wallboard
products as well as Securock® brand glass mat sheathing, glass mat liner panel, and
glass mat interior panel products.

e Your sales rep will provide you an updated price list which will be effective October
15th, The increase on these products will not go beyond your “not to exceed” price
that was established as part of our January 15t price increase.

Please contact your USG sales representative if you have any questions. As always, we
thank you for your business and support for USG products.

Sincerely,

V.

Matt Byrne
Senior Vice President
Sales - North America

United States Gypsum Company 550 West Adams Street, Chicago, IL 60661-3676 t 312.436.4000 f 312.672.4093 usg.com



